Capay Valley Vision Update

Get local peaches, melons, and tomatoes at this year’s Yolo County Fair, August 18-22!
Yummy Capay Valley Grown products, along with farm bounty from across the county,
will be on display and for sale at a Buy Fresh Buy Local wagon at the fair’s entrance. A
portion of the proceeds will benefit Capay Valley Vision’s work to strengthen agriculture
in the region.

The Agriculture Task Force next meets Thursday, August 5th, 7:00pm at the Esparto
Library. Items for discussion include the Capay Valley Grown project, the farmstand
fundraiser at the County Fair, a late summer Watermelon Festival and the Farmers’
Market in Esparto.

Housing Task Force

As announced in the June Valley Voice, a group of local residents is teaming with experts
in an effort aimed at spurring development of affordable housing projects that meet
targeted community needs and complement the region’s rural character. The Housing
Task Force, comprised of local residents, including representatives from the general plan
advisory committees of Esparto and Capay Valley, next meets on Tuesday, August 10th,
6:30pm at the Esparto Library. Options developed by the task force and project team will
be presented at public workshops this winter for community discussion and input.

New Web Site Features Capay Valley Region

In late July Capay Valley Vision’s re-designed and expanded web site went live. The
site’s Capay Valley Region section features articles, photos, maps and tables from the
Capay Valley Atlas written by Ann Scheuring and published by CVV last fall. Other
features of the new site include a giftshop, press room and more.

For more information or to get involved with a task force, call the CVV office at 796-
4160 or visit us online at www.capayvalleyvision.org.



